
 

 

 

Thursday 10 March, 2022 

Dear parents and carers,  

Re Stanley – Woof!    

I am pleased to let you know that we are now in a position to move forward with our work and 

projects involving Stanley as our School Therapy Dog. 

We will be writing to you prior to the Easter break with more information but wanted to give you 

the heads-up now in anticipation. 

Ms Smith and Mr Moore, our trained dog handlers, will be working on a presentation in readiness 

for assemblies due to take place on: 

• Tuesday 26 April, 2022 – Secondary Assembly 

• Thursday 28 April, 2022 – Primary Assembly  

Stanley has been working as a therapy dog for some time now and his regular visits to The 

Connaught have proved a real hit. 

Similarly, Stanley has visited Youth Club in support of the wider piece of work with our children 

and young people. 

Moving forward, Stanley’s therapy work with children and young people will take place outside of 

the school setting. It is with this reassurance that the School Management Committee members 

and the Senior Leadership Team at St. Anne’s School have been able to proactively move forward 

with Ms Smith and Mr Moore. 

If you have any great Stanley ‘woof!’ ideas then please let us know. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr M A Winward  
Headteacher 

St. Anne’s School  
Newtown 
Braye Road 
Alderney GY9 3XP 
+44 (0) 1481 822173 
Email: office@alderney.sch.gg 
Website: www.alderney.sch.gg 
Email: headteacher@alderney.sch.gg 
Headteacher: Mr M A Winward 
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